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Kylie Flood

From: Administration Requests
Sent: Tuesday, 19 November 2019 10:40 a.m.
To: 'Joel Cayford'
Cc: Administration Requests
Subject: RE: Request for information

Hi Joel 

 

I understand you have received a response from Heather Thomas regarding the report you requested. As such I have 

closed your information request however please let me know if you require anything further. 

 

Regards Linda 

 

 

Linda Osborne | Administration Manager 
Kaipara District Council, Private Bag 1001, Dargaville 0340 
Freephone: 0800 727 059 | 09 439 3123  
council@kaipara.govt.nz | www.kaipara.govt.nz 

 

 

 

From: Administration Requests  

Sent: Friday, 15 November 2019 5:12 PM 

To: Joel Cayford  

Cc: Administration Requests <administrationrequests@kaipara.govt.nz> 

Subject: RE: Request for information 

 
Hi Joel 

 

Thank you for your request. I’m having trouble finding the document so have had to pass it onto our planning team. 

Hopefully they will have something early next week. 

 

Regards Linda 

 

 

Linda Osborne | Administration Manager 
Kaipara District Council, Private Bag 1001, Dargaville 0340 
Freephone: 0800 727 059 | 09 439 3123  
council@kaipara.govt.nz | www.kaipara.govt.nz 

 

 

 

From: Joel Cayford   

Sent: Monday, 4 November 2019 5:09 PM 

To: Council <Council@kaipara.govt.nz>; Administration Requests <administrationrequests@kaipara.govt.nz> 

Subject: Re: Request for information 

 

Hi there, 

 

Further to my earlier request today, I see that the exact name/title of what I request is: 
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The Excavation and Fill Management Plan 

 

as described in, and required by, Clause 11 of the condition of consent 170360 for the earthworks at issue. I 

require this information urgently. 

 

Regards, Joel Cayford  

 

 

 

Address: Joel Cayford, Flat 1, 175 Victoria Road, Devonport, Auckland 0624, New Zealand 

 

Blog: www.joelcayford.blogspot.com 

 

 

On Mon, Nov 4, 2019 at 4:36 PM Joel Cayford wrote: 

Hi there, 

 

I have an interest in a property at Mangawhai Heads which shares a boundary with a large property at Quail 

Way which at present is the site of substantial earthworks which are affecting me. 

I already have from KDC the two resource consents that relate to the subdivision and earthworks. These are:  

170360 is the earthwork consent, and 180352 is the resource consent. 

 

My request for information relates to the Earthwork Consent. This consent required an Earthwork 

Management Plan to be prepared by the applicant. I require a copy of that Earthwork Management Plan as a 

matter of urgency because site works are underway now. 

 

Regards, Joel Cayford 

 

Address: Joel Cayford, Flat 1, 175 Victoria Road, Devonport, Auckland 0624, New Zealand 

 

Blog: www.joelcayford.blogspot.com 




